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PRABHAKAR SINGH
Director General

Letter of Appreciation

It is a matter of immense pleasure that Prof. Makarand R. Pranjape, Directior,
Indian Institute of Advanced Study, Rashtrapati Nivas, Shimla dated 27.06.2019
(copy enclosed), has conveyed his appreciation for vital role played in timely
maintenance and upgradation of various buildings of campus at Shimla by
CPWD.

| wish to congratulate you for your keen involvement, sincerity and commitment
in discharge of duties, which brought good name to you as well as to the
Department.

| am sure that you will keep it up and continue with even more better
performance in future.

| wish you all success in your future endeavours.
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Shri Pramod Kumar
Executive Engineer (Civil),
CPWD, Shimla.



